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From: W Hoyano   
Sent: 2022/01/25 12:39 PM 
To: Santos, Rowena - Councillor <Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca>; Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Objection to Zoning By-Law Amendment 

Dear Madam, 

As a resident of downtown Brampton I would like to register my objection to the Zoning By-Law Amendment 
to allow two towers at the corner of Elizabeth St. and Nelson St. 

Some of the reasons for my objection are as follows: 

-the unwanted intensification of the downtown similar to the area around Square One in Mississauga 
-the diminishment of Haggertlea, the heritage building that will be lost amongst high rises 
-there are already two towers of rental units being built at the corner of Railroad St. and Mill St. 
-infrastructure shortcomings such as narrow streets, lack of parks, recreation centres, schools, etc. 

Sincerely, 

W. Hoyano 


